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To Chair Lipps, Vice-Chair Stewart, Ranking Member Liston & members of the Public Health 
Policy Committee:

I am writing to express my OPPOSITION to HB 68. This bill has been presented to Ohio as 
one that will help "keep kids safe," but I believe it will have just the opposite effect. From 
seeing transgendered friends, and the children of friends, who have transitioned, I 
understand just how important gender-affirming care can be to ensure healthy, happy 
children are able to become thriving, healthy adults. The fear of transgendered individuals as 
predators is deeply misguided; they are often the victims of bullying, abuse, and often resort 
to self-harm or suicide when denied access to affirming care, or marginalized by institutions 
that are supposed to protect them, like their schools. 



Please be advised that this form and any materials (written or otherwise) submitted or
presented to this committee are records that may be requested by the public and may
be published online.

I believe strongly that medical decisions should be left to parents/guardians, individuals 
and medical professionals, who are best equipped to make complex medical decisions and 
together align on the best treatment course for themselves and their children. 

Please do not pass this law. It will have a devastating impact on transgendered children in 
our state, who look to their leaders to protect them and have their best interests in mind.

Sincerely, Elizabeth R Bauer




